
 

 

 

ALDERLEY EDGE COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 
P.T.A. 

PTA@aecps.org      01625 704510     www.aecps.org 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/AlderleyPrimaryPTA   Twitter: @AlderleyEdgePTA 

Instagram: alderleyprimarypta 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

TOMBOLA AT SUMMER FAIR 
 
 
Our most exciting term is here and we are delighted to invite you to the Alderley Edge Community Primary 
Summer Fair. It takes place on Saturday 8th July from 1pm – 4pm and we will be running a tombola stall.  
This is always very popular raising lots of cash for the school and this year’s proceeds will all go towards 
funding new tablets for school, a critical resource to support our children’s learning requirements. 
 
This year there will be two Tombola’s – a ‘lucky dip bag’ tombola for children, and a bottle tombola for 
adults and we would love your support in donating prizes as follows: 
 
Adults’ tombola – please donate a bottle of alcohol or fancy soft drink (think elderflower bubbly etc.) – 
think about what you’d hope to win yourself. 
 
Children’s tombola – Please use a small paper or cellophane bag (one will be sent home with children this 
week) and pop a few items into it that you think the children would like to win – perhaps some sweets, a 
little toy, stationery, bobbles, party bag leftovers etc.  Tickets for the children’s tombola will be £1 and 
everyone will be a winner so please bear this in mind when choosing your items. This offers a fun and 
sustainable way for the children to win a few prizes on the day. 
 
In exchange for these kind donations, the children will be able to have an own clothes day on Friday 7th 
July. 
 
Buckets will be left outside classrooms for donations all next week. Please return the adults and children’s 
tombola prize to school by Friday 7th July (at the latest). 
 
Many thanks as always for your support. 
 
 
Your PTA Team 
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